Philip Bensted

From:

Sent: 20 June 2016 20:03
To: TDC Licensing
Subject: East Kent College

Dear Licensing,
Re The Grant of a Premises Licence

I wish to make representations about the said licence and the details therein. | have concerns over any public
nuisance such a licence may cause. Such as late night music and the noise this may cause in close proximity to the 15
houses opposite. We are concerned about the possibility of people misbehaving during a wedding day and evening
and making a nuisance of themselves on our street.

regards,

Mr

Ramsgate Rd
Broadstairs,
CT101PL



Mr and Mrs
_ Ramsgate Road
'.':il 79 JUN 7010 I-_ - Broadstairs
{ | i. T & Kent
Lbee——" CT10 1PL

20" June 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

We are writing to express our concerns to the proposal of a licence for late night music and all night
alcohol to be served at the new hotel on the East Kent College site in Broadstairs.

We purchased our home {2 years ago and chose this focation due to it being away from the main town
centre.due to excess noise from the pubs. We feel that allowing alcohol to be served thronghout the
night and a late music licence will cause problems within our area and as a working family with
young children this will impact on our lives.

We strongly oppose this licence and wish to have this noted. We already experience various problems
with the students of East Kent College, with parking inappropriately in Yarrow Close and discarding
rubbish wherever they feel like it. Having this licence will add to' this issues we already currently
experience and feel strongly against this application.

Yours faithfully

Licensing Applications Department
Thanet District Council

Cecil Street

Margate

Kent CT9 1XZ



